
Parochial Church Council, (PCC), Secretary’s Report 2023 

 

As a PCC we have met regularly over the last year with a high percentage of 

attendees.  

A number of members have stepped down from the PCC this year and we thank all of 

them for their support and backing over the last year while we have been in vacancy. 

We look forward to working on your behalf this year while we continue to guide the 

church through vacancy. 

 

Denise Harding 

PCC Secretary for St Gabriel's Church 

 


